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Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Mark Taylor

Address 78 Grange Road,Banbury,OX16 9AU

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments Dear CDC. As a 64 year old lifelong resident of Oxfordshire and a supporter of Oxford United 
since 1968, I am glad to have this opportunity to write and express my support for the 
application. The football club are an important and integral part of the fabric of the county 
and give pleasure (and pain!) to the thousands of fans who reside in the county and beyond. 
This is an exciting opportunity for the club to find a home with which these supporters can 
truly relate and feel a belonging which the Kassam Stadium has never imparted. The club, 
its players, officials and supporters require the stadium as a platform to push forward and 
achieve its goal of playing at a higher level which will bring a positive view of the city to 
many more people. The club have stated their aim of delivering a sustainable arena 
featuring many innovations that will make the stadium a leader in design and management. 
Of course, first team success is hopefully just one facet of the project that will also bring a 
new home and base to it's women's team to prosper from together with the various junior 
and youth teams developing local talent from across the county. Aside from the football 
aspects, Oxfordshire is woefully short of large venues for conferences, meetings and events 
which the club would be able to host and hold having the hotel incorporated in the same 
venue. This would bring, national and international reputation enhancing events to the 
county and district bringing revenue and prestige to the area. This is an opportunity for the 
club and county to work together to deliver these facilities for the benefit of all its 
stakeholders, local or otherwise. Enhance and elevate the reputation of the club, the area 
and the people of Cherwell and Oxfordshire having a world class venue to boast was 
conceived and delivered by working together for the good of the residents of the county 
whether local or further away. CDC, as a resident in your area I appeal to you to please give  
your full support to this proposal and make the district proud to have such an asset inside its 
area of responsibility. Such an opportunity may never be repeated. Let us not miss out. 
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